
Established 1951 

MAY 2025 

Don’t forget MPR meeting 2nd Wednesday of every month 

Hello fellow MPR Members, 
 
 
 
Racing season has officially started.  I’m sure you feel the same when I say it’s been a long 
winter and I am looking forward to a fun summer of family, fun and racing! 
 
As we head into the season and as a reminder, many opportunities exist for members to be 
involved.  As discussed at the meetings we have opportunities at the M1 Concourse for 
showing your boat and even if you just want to show up and promote the club and sport you 
are more than welcome.  Specifically, if any member has any ideas or contacts for sponsor-
ship support for Mott Lake, please let myself or Patti Hayes know! 
 
Please keep in mind we will have to have volunteers for various events coming up in the 
summer and we can surely use your help and presence.  So come to a meeting or get ahold 
of anyone on the board if you are willing to help, we  
can always find ways for you to get involved. 
 
Thanks, and for all the racers who are starting before the next meeting, I hope you have 
some safe and fun racing!  See you all in May! 

 

John 
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Compliments of Chasin Tail Podcast 
Brandon Kennedy       Bobby Kennedy       Kyle Hayes       Austin Hayes 

 

Make sure you all tune in, they really got it going on. 
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Up coming races you might be interested in: First 5 
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Caesars’s Creek 
Test & Tune 

Waynesville Ohio  April 2025 

M1 Concorse 
Pontiac Michigan May 3 2025 

Both weekends were very cold, but MPR members and the Test & Tune crew where up to 
the challenge.  Thank you to every one that participated in both. 
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President 

John Grigg racerscustoms@gmail.com 
586-727-4069 

Vice President  
Phil Goodell 

(734-576-2012) 
philwgoodell@gmail.com 

Secretary Dave Muczinski (586-791-3659) 
davidmuczinski@comcast.net 

Treasurer Mario Maraldo (586) 468-3204)  
mmaraldo25999@gmail.com 

Publicity Christina Wilson (248) 766-1928) 
 jetjims@comcast.net 

Membership Nancy Spanich (313-530-0985) 
nancyspanich@gmail.com 

Entertainment Austin Hayes (248*520-4194) 
amhayes25@outlook.com 

Member at Large Adam Justin stubbsbowler@gmail.com 
(586) 747-1705 

Member at Large Patti Hayes ( 248-410-5191) 
phayes25@gmail.com 

 

 Please feel free to call one of us  
If you need anything.  

We would be glad to help 
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MPR Members: 
If you have something to 
sell, give away or trade 
Please submit a picture 
and description we will 
list it for free. 

 
E-Mail to: 

jetjims@comcast.net 

 
“1951” 

 
“2025” 

We will place your ad here: 
 

Sell your 
engine 
parts. 

 

           
No mess is to 
big for Mark, 
please contact 
him off line for 

his services. 
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810 Pembroke Court 
White Lake, Mi   48386 

 

Happy 
Memorial Day 


